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Change Hui 
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Year 8 
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18th               

September 

BOT Meeting 

 

School Bus 
The speed  limit 
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school bus in  

either  direction 
is 20km/hr 

 

Term 3 Ends 

27th           

September 

 

School News 

 
We were really delighted with the lovely day we had for the School Cross 
Country at Paradise this year. It is a great venue and we are so lucky to have it 
on our doorstep. Thank you to Mandy for hosting us, and to Gorettie and her  
helpers for organizing the BBQ for when the children had finished their race.       
The results are as follows: 

    Cross Country 2019 

 YR 1 & 2       YR 3 & 4       YR 5 & 6      YR 7 & 8 

         1st Hunter     1st Sienna     1st Jazmine    1st Ruby 
         2nd James 2nd Baxter  2nd Hazel        2nd Toby 
         3rd Lucas       3rd Pippa  3rd CJ             3rd Sadie 

 

                  
              

Our Friday lunches are also going well. This week, the Friday lunch is a choice 
of a chicken wrap or ham toastie. Please put 
your order in on the form in the foyer.          
Menu attached. 

Last week Toby, Matthias, Ben, Finlay and 
Hunter were fortunate enough to meet five 
of the current All Blacks who were in            
Queenstown on a promotional tour before 

they head off to the World Cup in Japan. 
The boys participated in a skills session with 
the All Blacks as well as had an opportunity 
to be involved in a question and answer    
session. By all accounts, it was a very         
exciting day for them.   

On Tuesday 10 September,                                         
our Year 7 and Year 8 students will be going into Queenstown for the day. 
The Year 7’s will be attending a Climate Change Hui at Queenstown Primary 
School and our Year 8’s will be attending Maori Workshops at Wakatipu High 
School.  

Thank you to the parents who have been coming in to help with the knitting 
on Wednesday afternoon. We are intending to continue with these Wednesday 
afternoon sessions until the end of the term. 
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               Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 

0 3  S E P T E M B E R  T E R M 3  I S S U E  4  



Kids 

In 

Action 

Last  

Friday 

In the 

Kitchen 

... 


